
Please log as a PO. 

Thanks, 

David Davies 
Correspondence Manager for the Secretary of State 
Department of.Health
Tel: 

L._
I

._._. 
GRO-C -(Direct Line) Fax[ GRO-C 
_._._._._._._._._._._._.i ------------------------------• 

----- Forwarded by David Davies/OIS/DOH on 22/10/2012 09:30 -----

Claire Stoneham/PH1/DOH/GB 
19/10/2012 19:19 

To 
David GRO-ci
cc _._._._._._._._.. 

Subject 
Fw: From Rt Hon Jeremy Hunt MP re: Contaminated NHS Blood 

thanks Dave 

Claire Stoneham 
.P_r_inrinal_Private. Secretary to the Secretary of State for Health 

GRO-C 
Foriivarcfec~-by Claire Stoneham/PH1/DOH/GB on 19/10/2012 19:19 -----

HUNT, Jeremy" <jeremy.hur:t.mp @a  -RO-C 
19/10/2012 19:16 

To 
Claire Stoneham/PH1/DOH/GBH GRO-C 
cc 

Subject 
From Rt Hon Jeremy Hunt MP re: Contaminated NHS Blood 

Dear Claire 
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I have recently received the below email from my constituent Mr Mike Dorricott 
I have been in contact with Mr Dorricott for some time in regards to the issue 
of contaminated NHS blood. 

Mr Dorricott is a haemophiliac sufferer who was treated Hep C contaminated 
blood in late 1982. He cleared this naturally by the middle of 1985. He was 
then re-infected in September 1985 following further treatment. He was then put 
onto `Combination Treatment' which resulted in multiple adverse side effects. 
In 2000 Mr Dorricott received a new liver which, as expected was re-infected 
with Hep C. Unfortunately he also developed cancer of the liver which was 
diagnosed in 2007. He then received his second, and final , liver in 2008. 

I would be grateful if you would investigate Mr Dorricott's concern and respond 
directly to me. 

Best wishes, 

Jeremy 

Rt. Hon. Jeremy Hunt MP 
Member of Parliament for South West Surrey 
Secretary of State for Health 

From: mdorricott GRO-C 
Sent: 14 October 2012 22:29 
To: HUNT, Jeremy 
Subject: Contaminated Blood 

Dear Jeremy, 

I trust that you are well and settling into your new role. 

I thought I would give you a little time to get to grips with the new job 
before contacting you again to raise the issue of bringing closure to the 
Contaminated Blood issue. 

Please can you advise what you are planning to do to resolve the outstanding 
issues surrounding the infection of haemophiliacs with contaminated NHS blood I 
blood products. 

Kind Regards 

Mike 

M.P.Dorricott 

UK Parliament Disclaimer: 
This e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it 
in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any 
unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been 
checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any 
virus transmitted by this e-mail. 

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure 
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Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Cable&Wireless in partnership with 
MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2006/04/0007.) 

DH users see Computer virus guidance on Delphi under Security in DH, for 
further details. In case of problems, please call the IT support helpdesk. 
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